
From the Principal’s Desk 
January 2024 

Dear Marian Academy Family,  

 Welcome back to school and best wishes for 2024. It was a short three weeks with much to do. 

I hope with all the business of the Christmas festivities you found sometime to have a little rest. 

In talking with families as we all returned, it was very nice to hear all the wonderful adventures 

our students experienced.  

Office and custodial staff have worked extra hard in getting the school clean and ready for the 

Easter Term.  I thank the P.T.A for the lovely concert at Christmas and all who assisted in 

making it possible. I want to say thank you to all our families for the never ending support you 

give us. We were able to donate gifts to several families and institutions. Without your 

generosity this would not have been possible. You make such a difference in our ability to 

succeed at Marian Academy. We appreciate all the volunteer hours and support you all give 

each and every year. Thank you for your support, and have a great term! 

We look forward to your continued support with our Blood Drive and annual Fair and all other 

activities that we will undertake this term. This term will be very busy for our students sitting 

the CSEC and CAPE examinations and as they make efforts to complete syllabi and get their 

outstanding School Based Assessments and Internal Assessments ready to meet deadlines. The 

National Grade Six Examination comes at the end of March. We wish all our students a 

successful term and fruitful preparation. 

I take this opportunity to welcome Mr.Ramdatt and Mr. Anthony to the staff and wish them a 

successful tenure. We bid farewell to Mr. Fernandes and Miss Primo and wish them many 

blessings in their new endeavors. 

Many blessings to everyone. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sister Marie Harper, osu 


